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The CSS has set up its portal! 
 
To meet the needs of our customers and our employees abroad, the MBDA’s 
Directorate of Customer Support & Services has developed a new portal, 
available on the Internet.  
 
The purpose is to facilitate and optimize the exchange of information but also 
provide a real responsiveness to answer the numerous questions from our 
various stakeholders.  
 
We invite you to log in to discover all the services available online. Feel free to 
contact us! 
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